
 

 

 

 

 

 

Therapeutic Duplication Medication Warnings Will No Longer Fire within 

Powerplans 

Change takes place 11/8/2019 

Why: 

To help streamline and decrease time for the process for placing orders and eliminate some alert 

fatigue. 

What will happen: 

You will no longer get alerts for therapeutic duplications in a powerplan. 

It will still fire for medications that are outside of the plan that interact with plan medications. It will 

still fire for admixtures and infusions as we do not yet have a way to turn those off. 

Orders "added to phase" - where the provider adds extra orders to an existing power plan - are 

considered to be part of the power plan and will not fire a duplicate against other orders within that 

plan. 

Duplicate alerts on orders in separate phases, but within the same power plan, will be suppressed. 
 
We are not suppressing duplicate alerts within any of the Oncology, Infusion Center, or Ambulatory 
power plans.  Antineoplastic agents are already suppressed from firing therapeutic duplicate alerts. 
 
The override reason for duplicates overridden by the system will have an override reason of 
"Duplicate with a Power Plan". 
 

 

 

 


